
 

 
 

 

Current report no. 26/2014   
 
Date: July 8, 2014  
 
Accession of MLP Group S.A. to the Liquidity Support Programme 
 
 
 
Content of the report:  

Management Board of the company MLP Group S.A. with its registered office in Pruszków 
(„Company”) informs that it received the message of the Management Board of Warsaw Stock 
Exchanges of June 7, 2014 (WSE Main Market) on accession of the Company to the Liquidity Support 
Programme on that day. 
 
The change of the listing system, resulting from the cessation of qualification of the Company to the 
Lower Liquidity Zone, will take place as from the session of July 10, 2014. 
 
Legal basis:  
Article 56 para.1 subpara.2 of the Act of July 29, 2005 on the public offering and the conditions for 
introducing financial instruments to the organized trading system, and on public companies 
 
 
 
 
 


